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Immunization Program 

TO:  All CVP Providers 

FROM: Mick Bolduc 

Vaccine Coordinator-Connecticut Vaccine Program (CVP) 

DATE: August 8, 2022 

SUBJECT: Menactra no longer available        

The purpose of this communication is to notify you that Menactra vaccine is no longer available to order from 

the CVP. 

 

Menactra Vaccine 

As previously mentioned, several months ago, Sanofi Pasteur has been transitioning its Meningococcal 

Conjugate Vaccine (MCV4) from Menactra to MenQuadfi in both the public and private sectors. Doses of 

Menactra are no longer available to order from the CVP. Starting today providers will only be able to order 

either doses of Sanofi’s MenQuadfi or GSK’s Menveo to immunize their patients for MCV4.  

 

 As always if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (860) 509-7940.      
 

 

 


